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The Director General of the Energy, Resources an Envîronmental
Bureau of the Department of External Affairs to the Head of Delegation

of the Commission of the European Comm unities

Ottawa, June 20, 1985

Excellency:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 20, 1985
stating the following:

"(Sec EURATOM Letter of June 20, 1985)"

Accordingly. I have the honour to confirm that your letter and this reply shall
constitute an agreement between Canada and Euratom on this matter which shall
enter into force on the date of this reply.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

STEPHEN H. HEENEY

His Excellency Dietrich Hammer,
Head of Delegation of the
Commission of the European Communities,
Ottawa.


